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May 2nd, 2025 

Public Notice 

 

RE: Seeking Community Input on the Future Use of Rocky Harbour Pond Building  

 

The Town of Rocky Harbour is considering future options for the use and enhancement of Rocky 

Harbour Pond and its associated building. The original plan was to develop change rooms and 

washrooms for pond users, but after more than five years and numerous setbacks, the project 

remains incomplete. 

 

As a valued natural feature in our community, the pond offers great potential for recreation and 

enjoyment — and we want to ensure the building's purpose reflects the needs and ideas of our 

residents. 

 

We are now inviting public input on the future of the Rocky Harbour Pond building. Should the 

Town proceed with the original plan, or consider a new direction? 

 

How to share your input: 

• Attend our upcoming public council meeting to voice your ideas 

• Email your feedback to: info@rockyharbour.ca 

• Drop off written suggestions at the Town Office during regular business hours 

 

Your voice matters. Help shape the future use of this important community space. 

 

For more information, please contact the Town Office at 709-458-2376.  

 

Town Council of Rocky Harbour 
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